Ronald Sharpe worked for the Town of Swansea for 19 years suggested Fire hydrants be put on Huckabee Road. This would be a help to the Fire Department and the community.

A motion was presented to go into executive session by Councilman Lungo and second by Councilman Martin.

There were no votes are actions taken in executive session, therefore, there was a consideration to come out with a motion by Councilman Martin and Second by Councilman Luongo. It was unanimous. There was no further business before council; therefore, a motion was made by Councilman Martin and Second by Councilman Luongo to adjourn. It was a unanimous vote to close the session.

Respectively Submitted,

Margaret Harvey

Clerk Treasurer Town of Swansea

:mrh